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  Term 3 Week 10 25th September 2019 

COMING EVENTS 

Friday 27th September - Last Day of Term 
Switched on 4 Life sessions 

Saturday 28th September 
Living Smart Festival - Speers Point Park 

Monday 14th October - Staff & students return 

Monday 14th October - Friday 25th October 
Swimming Scheme (Years 2, 3 & 4) 

Tuesday 15th October 4.00pm 
Merewether H.S Information Session for Year 7 2021 

Friday 18th October - Friday 6th December 
Dance2BFit 

Thursday 31st October 
Year 6 Fundraiser - Walkathon 

Friday 1st November 
MusicaViva B’Tutta Concert 
Puggles Welcome & Infants Disco 6pm-7pm 

Monday 4th November 
Tocal Homestead Excursion K - 2 

Permission Notes and Payments Due 

Tocal Homestead $27 
Note and payment due 25th October 

Walkathon 
Note due 25th September 

Dance2BFit $26 
Note due 27th September / Payment due 16th October 

Swimming Scheme $85 
Instalment 2 ($42.50) due 16th October 

MusicaViva $6.50 
Note and payment due 18th October 

Stage 3 Excursion $345 
Final payment due 25th October 

Voluntary Contribution $40 

OVERDUE 

Touch Football Gala $10 

Absence Notification by SMS Note 

PSSA Netball Finals Gala $10 

Zone Athletics Carnival $10 

PSSA $50 

Matific $11 

 Principal’s Message 

 
All of the NAPLAN results have now been sent home 
to families. 
 
If you would like to discuss anything regarding your 
child’s NAPLAN results, please contact their 
classroom teacher to arrange a time to see them. 
 
We published the impressive Year 3 results in last 
week’s Bulletin. 
 
Cardiff North Public School have achieved the 
following wonderful results in the areas of Literacy 
and Numeracy in Year 5. 
 
96.4% of students achieved benchmarks in 
Numeracy, with 6% of students in the top two bands. 
 
92.4% of students achieved benchmarks in Reading, 
with 28.4% of students in the top two bands. 
 
85.8% of students achieved benchmarks in Grammar 
and Punctuation, with 17.9% of students achieving in 
the top two bands. 
 
85.4% of students achieved benchmarks in Spelling, 
with 21.4% of students achieving in the top two 
bands. 
 
82.1% of our students achieved benchmarks in 
Writing, with 3.6% of students achieving in the top 
two bands.  
 
Congratulations Year 5 students!  
 
 
Have a wonderful holiday with your families and 
friends! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Allyson Corrigan 

Principal 
Cardiff North Public School  
A proud member of the Cardiff Community of Schools 



Living Smart Festival 

Come along and support Cardiff North at the Living 
Smart Festival being held at Speers Point Park this 
Saturday 28th September from 8am - 2pm where 
we are in the running for a $500 prize for our garden 
bed display.  

Special guest, Costa from Gardening Australia will 
be visiting each garden display to select a winner for 
the ‘Best in Show’ award.  It is expected that Costa 
will be judging the garden beds around 1.30pm - 
2.00pm. 

We would love to see as many of our school 
community there to support our school and vote 
for our garden display. 

Children who attend in the afternoon for the judging 
will be given a raffle ticket by Miss Gillard to go into 
the draw to win a prize at school. Looking forward to 
seeing you all there! 

 

CURRENT YEAR 5 STUDENTS -  

YEAR 7 SELECTIVE HIGH SCHOOL 
PLACEMENT FOR 2021 

The Application window for Year 7 entry to selective 
high schools in 2021 is 8th October - 11th 
November.  Parents must apply online if interested.  

All applicants are required to sit the Selective High 
School Placement Test to be held on Thursday 
March 2020.  

Please refer to the flyer later in this Bulletin or see 
the office for more information. 

Switched on For Life 

 

 

 

 

As part of Cardiff North Public School’s commitment 
to improving the Wellbeing of our students, by 
working as a whole school community, we are 
offering parents a FREE professional learning 
session this Friday 27th September from 2-3pm.  

 

This session will cover topics such as 
neuroplasticity, switching your child’s brain on for 
learning, computers and screen time, mental 
wellbeing, anxiety, stress and relaxation. See the 
flyer attached further in the Bulletin. On this same 
day, our students will participate in the Switched on 
for Life Kids program. Our teachers will also engage 
in a professional learning session this week around 
strategies to support our students’ wellbeing. 

 

Please let the office know if you will be attending the 
parent session on Friday. 

 

 

 

ABSENCES 

Thank you to everybody for supporting our new 
attendance procedures. If your child will be absent  
please either phone the school, send a note in or 
reply to the absence text message.  Absence 
notifications are not to be sent on Seesaw.  



 



CARDIFF HIGH SCHOOL - UNIFORM BOOKINGS FOR 2020 YEAR 7 STUDENTS 
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CARDIFF NORTH PUBLIC SCHOOL 
Invites 2020 kindergarten and current infants students to a 

Friday 1st November  6.00pm - 7.00pm 
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P&C Positions To Be Filled 

The P&C are seeking volunteers to fill the following positions: 
 

 Treasurer 

 Canteen Supervisor 
 

Please see the office if you are interested in either position or would like more information. 

 

 

P&C MEETINGS 
 
 

Our next meeting will be held on  
Tuesday 22nd October 2019 at 6pm in the 

library. 

Uniform Shop Hours 
 

 TUESDAYS and  

WEDNESDAYS from 2.45pm 
Order forms available from the office  

EFTPOS is now available in the Uniform Shop 
during Uniform Shop hours. 

Please note that there is a 1.9% transaction fee to use this 
facility. 

 P&C NEWS 



 





Wednesday 
14th Aug 
6:00pm  
Library 

Parent Information Session 
You will be introduced to our dedicated staff, who will present visual 
snapshots of what we offer our students at Cardiff North. You will be 
provided with a ‘welcome pack’ and meet our school wellbeing mascots. 
 

Tuesday  
10th Sept 
9.30-11am 
Library 

Parent & Child Sessions 
Students will meet  their buddies and enjoy a tour of our school. They will 
be introduced to our mascots for their first lunch and play time at our 
school. Parents will have the opportunity to explore healthy lunchbox 
options from a ‘Good for Kids’ healthy eating advisor. 
 

Thursday  
19th Sept 
9.30-11am 
Hall 

P&C and Uniform Information 
The P&C will provide information about how the P&C works with the school and 
uniforms will be on display. 

Literacy & Numeracy  
Parents will learn about the Early Action for Success Initiative. K-2 
students begin school with a strong team of staff who ensure their 
continual improvement. The role of the Instructional Leader and 
Interventionist K-2 is complimented by our learning support team. 
Scholastic book packs will be distributed. 
Classroom Visit 
Children will experience a variety of activities which will support them in a 
smooth transition to kindergarten. Opportunities to develop relationships 
with other students will occur in a highly supportive environment. 
 

Tuesday 
24th Sept 
2-3pm 
Hall 

Wellbeing Information 
School wellbeing procedures will be communicated to parents. Our 
learning support team will provide information on school readiness and 
support programs. 
Classroom visit 
 

Tuesdays and Thursdays 
2-3pm 
Kindergarten Room 

Kinder Transition Days 
Students will experience full kindergarten style lessons during these visits 
with support from their buddies and the orientation team. 

Dates: Thursdays 17th, 24th and 31st of October and 
Tuesdays the 5th, 12th and 19th of November.  
 

Proudly sponsored by 




